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NOTICE 
The Department of Utilities construction projects update  

for the week of July 17th are noted below. 
 

 Water Main Improvements –Eustis Avenue & Ellery Road.  
 
The Contractor will be working in Eustis Avenue between Catherine St. and Ellery Rd removing the 
temporary water main used during construction 
 
The Contractor after testing and disinfecting the temporary water main installed in Ellery Rd between 
Prairie Ave and Eustis Ave will begin continue transferring individual service connections to the 
temporary water main.  
 

 Sanitary Sewer Improvements- Bedlow Ave, Curry Ave, and Smith Ave. - The Contractor will 
continue construction of the sanitary sewer improvements in Bedlow Ave between Apthorp Ave. and 
Broadway. 

 
Work will also continue on the sanitary sewer improvements in Smith Ave. 
 

 Almy Pond Watershed TMDL Management Plan – The construction of the improvements to reduce 
phosphorous loadings to Almy Pond will continue on Coggeshall Ave, Bateman Ave and Kerins Terr. 
 

 Catch Basin Separation Project -2017.  The contractor will install new storm drain infrastructure in 
McAllister St. 

 
 Ruggles Avenue Pump Station Upgrades. The contractor will continue the improvements at the 

Ruggles Ave. pump station located between Hazard Rd and Old Fort Rd.  
 
 


